
Athletic Board Minutes  
November 7, 2019 
 
Present: Carlene Downs, Gina Hutchins, Lisa Young, David Wheatley, OJ Stein, Brian Young, 
Jason Cheek, Nick Thurmond, Karen Spalding, Curt Haun 
 
Carlene Downs gave an archery report.  

● Tournament had around 92 shooters. Participation was down from what she had hoped 
for.  

● After fees for trophies, league fees, etc. the end total raised will be around $1000. 
● Next year, the goal is to schedule the tourney later in the season in hopes to have more 

teams participate.  
 
Volleyball update 

● Open gyms/tryouts are scheduled.  
● The schedule should be out near the end of November. 

 
Intermediate boys evaluations 

● Sunday, November 24, 2019 
○ 3rd grade at 1:00, 4th grade at 2:00, 5th grade at 3:00 

 
Old uniforms 

● Discussion on what to do with old uniforms hanging in storage. Many are several years 
old and have not been used in years.  

● Jason Cheek and Brian Young will assist Mr. Haun in determining which ones can go 
and which should stay.  

 
Purchasing uniforms 

● There was a discussion on whether we should raise fees slightly and order uniforms 
each year for athletes to keep.  

● It was decided that we can order a set of uniforms each year on a rotating cycle. This 
year, intermediate basketball was ordered. Moving forward, it will be volleyball next year. 
Girls middle school basketball will follow volleyball in two years. Boys MS basketball in 
three years.  


